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Waranga Rail Trail 
Project Update - March 2025 

Waranga Rail Trail - Opening Tuesday 1 April 2025 
Council is pleased to announce that construction of the Waranga Rail Trail is almost 
complete, and will open to the public on Tuesday 1 April 2025.  

Completion of these works will provide the community with a 19 kilometre rail trail 
following the alignment of the decommissioned railway line from Rushworth to 
Murchison. It features two surface types: a 2.5m-wide 1km-long asphalt path which 
begins at the High Street footpath in Rushworth and concludes at Bendigo-Murchison 
Road; and a 10km gravel section that continues east to the shire boundary.  

The official opening ceremony is scheduled for Saturday 17 May 2025 at 10am, to 
coincide with the monthly Rushworth market.  

Council is also developing information signs to be placed at High Street in Rushworth, 
interpretive signage at key locations, and distance markers along the length of the trail. 

Keep up to date at 

www.campaspe.vic.gov.au 

or scan the QR Code 


